
From: Owen Temple  
Sent: 18 November 2011 09:05 
To: Mike Ogden 
Subject: RE: Proposed Stopping up of Footpaths at Belle Vue, Consett 
 
Hi Mike, 
  
following correspondence with Colette Longbottom I comment as follows. 
  
I object to the stopping up of any ppublic rights of way which are part of the "application 
land" in respect of the application for a village green at Belle Vue which is subject to Judicial 
Review. My understanding is that the Judicial Review has been triggered by the possibility of 
an "error in law" in the decision making process. I consider it unwise or improper, therefore, 
to stop up any rights on the land whilst the potential rights of the public on that land are 
within the legal process. 
  
Owen Temple 
 


